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6th December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carers,  
 
We have booked to go to Bovington Tank Museum in early February 2024. The children will experience two 
workshops, titled “The 1940’s house” and “Build a tank.”  
 

Transport to Bovington will be in two minibuses, driven by Talbot members of staff. We will convert the hot lunches 
to packed lunches for the day of the trip. We will leave Talbot at 9:20am and should be back at school for a normal 
end of day pick up at 3.10pm.  
 
The whole trip is within school time. School uniform will be worn as normal for these trips. Please bring a coat to 
keep warm. 
 

The cost is £9 per child which covers entrance to the museum and transportation. Payment is to be made via the  
My Child at School app.  
 
Dates for the trip are as follows: 
 

6 CR Monday 5th February 2024 

6 TT Tuesday 6th February 2024 

6 SR Thursday 8th February 2024 

 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Mr Tatham  
Year 6 teacher  
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